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  Fundamentals of IoT Communication Technologies
Rolando Herrero,2021-06-23 This textbook explores
all of the protocols and technologies essential to
IoT communication mechanisms. Geared towards an
upper-undergraduate or graduate level class, the
book is presented from a perspective of the
standard layered architecture with special focus
on protocol interaction and functionality. The IoT
protocols are presented and classified based on
physical, link, network, transport and
session/application layer functionality. The
author also lets readers understand the impact of
the IoT mechanisms on network and device
performance with special emphasis on power
consumption and computational complexity. Use
cases – provided throughout – provide examples of
IoT protocol stacks in action. The book is based
on the author’s popular class “Fundamentals of
IoT” at Northeastern University. The book includes
examples throughout and slides for classroom use.
Also included is a 'hands-on’ section where the
topics discussed as theoretical content are built
as stacks in the context of an IoT network
emulator so readers can experiment.
  Mathematics for Multimedia Mladen Victor
Wickerhauser,2003-10-07 Mathematics and Multimedia
focuses on the mathematics behind multimedia
applications. This timely and thoroughly modern
text is a rigorous survey of selected results from
algebra and analysis, requiring only undergraduate
math skills.The topics are `gems' chosen for their
usefulness in understanding and creating
application software for multimedia signal
processing and communication.The book is aimed at
a wide audience, including computer science and
mathematics majors and those interested in
employing mathematics in multimedia design and
implementation. For the instructor, the material
is divided into six chapters that may be presented
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in six lecture hours each. Thus, the entire text
may be covered in one semester, with time left for
examinations and student projects. For the
student,there are more than 100 exercises with
complete solutions, and numerous example programs
in Standard C. Each chapter ends with suggestions
for further reading. Explains when and why modern
robust methods provide more accurate results Does
not assume or require previous training in
statistics Includes many illustrations using data
from actual studies Describes and illustrates
easy-to-use software for applying cutting-edge
techniques
  Cenfor: Census Fortran Manual United States.
Bureau of the Census,1971
  Oracle Service Bus 11g Development Cookbook
Guido Schmutz,Edwin Biemond,2012-01-24 This
cookbook is full of immediately useable recipes
showing you how to develop service and message-
oriented (integration) applications on the Oracle
Service Bus. In addition to its cookbook style,
which ensures the solutions are presented in a
clear step-by-step manner, the explanations go
into great detail, which makes it good learning
material for everyone who has experience in OSB
and wants to improve. Most of the recipes are
designed in such a way that each recipe is
presented as a separate, standalone entity and
reading of prior recipes is not required. The
finished solution of each recipe is also made
available electronically. If you are an
intermediate SOA developer who is using Oracle
Service Bus to develop service and message-
orientated applications on the Oracle Service Bus,
then this book is for you. This book assumes that
you have a working knowledge of fundamental SOA
concepts and Oracle Service Bus.
  Video and Camcorder Servicing and Technology
Steve Beeching,2001-04-11 This book provides fully
up-to-date coverage of the whole range of current
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home video equipment, analogue and digital. As
well as essential information for repair and
troubleshooting, the author provides clear
explanations of the technology of video equipment,
which will enable the service engineer to gain a
thorough knowledge of the equipment with which
they are working. As well as traditional VCRs the
scope of Video and Camcorder Servicing and
Technology includes the full range of video
cameras designed for home use and editing systems,
and the latest DVD and hard-disk equipment. The
resulting book is an essential bench reference
tool for all service engineers, a guide to the
technology for a wide range of professionals, and
the most comprehensive college text for City &
Guilds / EEB and other courses. Steve Beeching's
guides to servicing video equipment have long been
the definitive texts for service engineers and
students. This book is the successor to the
classic Servicing Video Cassette Recorder
Equipment, which has been the leading PAL-based
title on video equipment since 1983. The key to
successful servicing of VCRs and camcordersThe
first servicing book to cover the new generation
of video equipment: DVD and hard disk recording
(MPEG2).The practical knowhow of a highly
experienced service engineer
  Discovering Computer Science Jessen
Havill,2020-10-27 Havill's problem-driven approach
introduces algorithmic concepts in context and
motivates students with a wide range of interests
and backgrounds. -- Janet Davis, Associate
Professor and Microsoft Chair of Computer Science,
Whitman College This book looks really great and
takes exactly the approach I think should be used
for a CS 1 course. I think it really fills a need
in the textbook landscape. -- Marie desJardins,
Dean of the College of Organizational,
Computational, and Information Sciences, Simmons
University Discovering Computer Science is a
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refreshing departure from introductory programming
texts, offering students a much more sincere
introduction to the breadth and complexity of this
ever-growing field. -- James Deverick, Senior
Lecturer, The College of William and Mary This
unique introduction to the science of computing
guides students through broad and universal
approaches to problem solving in a variety of
contexts and their ultimate implementation as
computer programs. -- Daniel Kaplan, DeWitt
Wallace Professor, Macalester College Discovering
Computer Science: Interdisciplinary Problems,
Principles, and Python Programming is a problem-
oriented introduction to computational problem
solving and programming in Python, appropriate for
a first course for computer science majors, a more
targeted disciplinary computing course or, at a
slower pace, any introductory computer science
course for a general audience. Realizing that an
organization around language features only
resonates with a narrow audience, this textbook
instead connects programming to students’ prior
interests using a range of authentic problems from
the natural and social sciences and the digital
humanities. The presentation begins with an
introduction to the problem-solving process,
contextualizing programming as an essential
component. Then, as the book progresses, each
chapter guides students through solutions to
increasingly complex problems, using a spiral
approach to introduce Python language features.
The text also places programming in the context of
fundamental computer science principles, such as
abstraction, efficiency, testing, and algorithmic
techniques, offering glimpses of topics that are
traditionally put off until later courses. This
book contains 30 well-developed independent
projects that encourage students to explore
questions across disciplinary boundaries, over 750
homework exercises, and 300 integrated reflection
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questions engage students in problem solving and
active reading. The accompanying website —
https://www.discoveringcs.net — includes more
advanced content, solutions to selected exercises,
sample code and data files, and pointers for
further exploration.
  PCMCIA System Architecture Don
Anderson,MindShare, Inc,1995 Easily learn the
internals of the PC plug-in standard.
  Dependable Computing Ravishankar K.
Iyer,Zbigniew T. Kalbarczyk,Nithin M.
Nakka,2024-04-18 Dependable Computing Covering
dependability from software and hardware
perspectives Dependable Computing: Design and
Assessment looks at both the software and hardware
aspects of dependability. This book: Provides an
in-depth examination of dependability/fault
tolerance topics Describes dependability taxonomy,
and briefly contrasts classical techniques with
their modern counterparts or extensions Walks up
the system stack from the hardware logic via
operating systems up to software applications with
respect to how they are hardened for dependability
Describes the use of measurement-based analysis of
computing systems Illustrates technology through
real-life applications Discusses security attacks
and unique dependability requirements for emerging
applications, e.g., smart electric power grids and
cloud computing Finally, using critical societal
applications such as autonomous vehicles, large-
scale clouds, and engineering solutions for
healthcare, the book illustrates the emerging
challenges faced in making artificial intelligence
(AI) and its applications dependable and
trustworthy. This book is suitable for those
studying in the fields of computer engineering and
computer science. Professionals who are working
within the new reality to ensure dependable
computing will find helpful information to support
their efforts. With the support of practical case
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studies and use cases from both academia and real-
world deployments, the book provides a journey of
developments that include the impact of artificial
intelligence and machine learning on this ever-
growing field. This book offers a single
compendium that spans the myriad areas in which
dependability has been applied, providing
theoretical concepts and applied knowledge with
content that will excite a beginner, and rigor
that will satisfy an expert. Accompanying the book
is an online repository of problem sets and
solutions, as well as slides for instructors, that
span the chapters of the book.
  Building Maintainable Software, Java Edition
Joost Visser,Sylvan Rigal,Rob van der Leek,Pascal
van Eck,Gijs Wijnholds,2016-01-28 Have you ever
felt frustrated working with someone else’s code?
Difficult-to-maintain source code is a big problem
in software development today, leading to costly
delays and defects. Be part of the solution. With
this practical book, you’ll learn 10 easy-to-
follow guidelines for delivering Java software
that’s easy to maintain and adapt. These
guidelines have been derived from analyzing
hundreds of real-world systems. Written by
consultants from the Software Improvement Group
(SIG), this book provides clear and concise
explanations, with advice for turning the
guidelines into practice. Examples for this
edition are written in Java, while our companion
C# book provides workable examples in that
language. Write short units of code: limit the
length of methods and constructors Write simple
units of code: limit the number of branch points
per method Write code once, rather than risk
copying buggy code Keep unit interfaces small by
extracting parameters into objects Separate
concerns to avoid building large classes Couple
architecture components loosely Balance the number
and size of top-level components in your code Keep



8

your codebase as small as possible Automate tests
for your codebase Write clean code, avoiding code
smells that indicate deeper problems
  Advances in Neural Information Processing
Systems 12 Sara A. Solla,Klaus-Robert Müller,Todd
K. Leen,2000 The annual conference on Neural
Information Processing Systems (NIPS) is the
flagship conference on neural computation. It
draws preeminent academic researchers from around
the world and is widely considered to be a
showcase conference for new developments in
network algorithms and architectures. The broad
range of interdisciplinary research areas
represented includes computer science,
neuroscience, statistics, physics, cognitive
science, and many branches of engineering,
including signal processing and control theory.
Only about 30 percent of the papers submitted are
accepted for presentation at NIPS, so the quality
is exceptionally high. These proceedings contain
all of the papers that were presented.
  Extending Microsoft Dynamics NAV 2016 Cookbook
Alexander Drogin,2017-01-19 Make the most of your
NAV deployment by extending and customizing it
with a variety of expert tools About This Book
Extend Dynamics in a cost-effective manner by
using tools that are ready at your disposal Solve
common business problems with the valuable
features and flexibility of Dynamics NAV Follow
practical and easy-to-grasp examples,
illustrations, and coding to make the most out of
Dynamics NAV in your organisation Who This Book Is
For This book is for Dynamics NAV developers and
administrators who have a good knowledge level and
understanding of Dynamics NAV application
development and administration. What You Will
Learn Develop a module in Dynamics NAV using C/AL
Build relationships with COM technologies Develop
and integrate COM with Dynamics NAV 2016 Call the
framework members from C/AL Develop an event in
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the .NET framework and see how to subscribe to it
using C/AL Automate the deployment into Dynamics
NAV Develop Windows Client Control add-Ins Deploy
your resource automatically from Visual Studio
Install and Configure Windows Client Control add-
Ins Integrate Dynamics NAV with Sharepoint In
Detail Microsoft Dynamics NAV is an enterprise
resource planning (ERP) software suite for
organizations. The system offers specialized
functionality for manufacturing, distribution,
government, retail, and other industries. Its
integrated development environment enables
customizations with minimal disruption to business
processes. The book starts explaining the new
features of Dynamics NAV along with how to create
and modify a simple module. Moving on, you will
learn the importance of thinking beyond the
boundaries of C/AL development and the
possibilities opened by with it. Next, you will
get to know how COM can be used to extend the
functionalities of Dynamics NAV. You'll find out
how to extend the Dynamics NAV 2016 version using
.NET interoperability and will see the steps
required to subscribe to .NET events in order to
extend Dynamics NAV. Finally, you'll see the
cmdlets available to manage extension packages. By
the end of the book, you will have the knowledge
needed to become more efficient in selecting the
extending methods, developing and deploying them
to the Dynamics NAV, and practicing the best
practices. Style and approach The book follows a
practical recipe-based approach focusing on real-
world scenarios and giving you all the information
you need to build a strong Dynamics NAV
implementation.
  Discrete-Event Modeling and Simulation Gabriel
A. Wainer,2017-12-19 Complex artificial dynamic
systems require advanced modeling techniques that
can accommodate their asynchronous, concurrent,
and highly non-linear nature. Discrete Event
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systems Specification (DEVS) provides a formal
framework for hierarchical construction of
discrete-event models in a modular manner,
allowing for model re-use and reduced development
time. Discrete Event Modeling and Simulation
presents a practical approach focused on the
creation of discrete-event applications. The book
introduces the CD++ tool, an open-source framework
that enables the simulation of discrete-event
models. After setting up the basic theory of DEVS
and Cell-DEVS, the author focuses on how to use
the CD++ tool to define a variety of models in
biology, physics, chemistry, and artificial
systems. They also demonstrate how to map
different modeling techniques, such as Finite
State Machines and VHDL, to DEVS. The in-depth
coverage elaborates on the creation of simulation
software for DEVS models and the 3D visualization
environments associated with these tools. A much-
needed practical approach to creating discrete-
event applications, this book offers world-class
instruction on the field’s most useful modeling
tools.
  Fault-tolerant Computing Symposium ,1987
  CENFOR United States. Bureau of the Census,1971
  11th National Computer Security Conference ,1988
  Problems & Solutions in Scientific Computing
Willi-Hans Steeb,2004 Scientific computing is a
collection of tools, techniques and theories
required to develop and solve mathematical models
in science and engineering on a computer. This
timely book provides the various skills and
techniques needed in scientific computing. The
topics range in difficulty from elementary to
advanced, and all the latest fields in scientific
computing are covered such as matrices, numerical
analysis, neural networks, genetic algorithms,
etc.Presented in the format of problems and
detailed solutions, important concepts and
techniques are introduced and developed. Many
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problems include software simulations. Algorithms
have detailed implementations in C++ or Java. This
book will prove to be invaluable not only to
students and research workers in the fields of
scientific computing, but also to teachers of this
subject who will find this text useful as a
supplement.The topics discussed in this book are
part of the e-learning and distance learning
courses conducted by the International School of
Scientific Computing, South Africa.
  USB Mass Storage Jan Axelson,2006 This
developer's guide for designers and programmers of
mass-storage devices that use the Universal Serial
Bus (USB) interface provides developers with
information on how to choose storage media,
interface the media to a microcontroller or other
CPU, and write device firmware to access the media
and perform USB communications. Comparisons of
popular storage-media options to help users choose
a media type for a project are included, and the
types described cover hard drives and flash-memory
cards such as the MultiMediaCard (MMC), Secure
Digital (SD) card, and CompactFlash card. Helpful
tips on developing an embedded host that can
access USB mass-storage devices are also covered.
  Flight Simulation Software David
Allerton,2022-12-05 Flight Simulation Software
Explains the many aspects of flight simulator
design, including open source tools for developing
an engineering flight simulator Flight simulation
is an indispensable technology for civil and
military aviation and the aerospace industry.
Real-time simulation tools span across all aspects
of aircraft development, from aerodynamics and
flight dynamics to avionics and image generation
systems. Knowledge of flight simulation software
is vital for aerospace engineering professionals,
educators, and students. Flight Simulation
Software contains comprehensive and up-to-date
coverage of the computer tools required to design
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and develop a flight simulator. Written by a noted
expert with decades of experience developing
flight simulators in academia, this highly
practical resource enables readers to develop
their own simulations with readily available open
source software rather than relying on costly
commercial simulation packages. The book features
working software taken from operational flight
simulators and provides step-by-step guidance on
software design, computer graphics, parallel
processing, aircraft equations of motion,
navigation and flight control systems, and more.
Explains both fundamental theory and real-world
practice of simulation in engineering design
Covers a wide range of topics, including coding
standards, software validation, user interface
design, and sensor modelling Describes techniques
used in modern flight simulation including
distributed architectures and the use of GPUs for
real-time graphics rendering Addresses unique
aspects of flight simulation such as designing
flight control systems, visual systems, and
simulator instructor stations Includes a companion
website with downloadable open-source software and
additional resources Flight Simulation Software is
a must-have guide for all developers and users of
simulation tools, as well as the ideal textbook
for relevant undergraduate and postgraduate
courses in computer science, aeronautical
engineering, electrical engineering, and
mechanical engineering programs.
  Cisco IOS Cookbook Kevin Dooley,Ian
Brown,2006-12-22 Never has something cried out for
a cookbook quite as much as Cisco's Internetwork
Operating System (IOS). IOS is powerful and
flexible, but also confusing and daunting. Most
tasks can be accomplished in several different
ways. And you don't want to spend precious time
figuring out which way is best when you're trying
to solve a problem quickly. That's what this
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cookbook is for. Fortunately, most router
configuration tasks can be broken down into
several more or less independent steps: you
configure an interface, you configure a routing
protocol, you set up backup links, you implement
packet filters and other access control
mechanisms. What you really need is a set of
recipes that show you how to perform the most
common tasks, so you can quickly come up with a
good configuration for your site. And you need to
know that these solutions work: you don't want to
find yourself implementing a backup link at 2 A.M.
because your main link is down and the backup link
you set up when you installed the router wasn't
quite right. Thoroughly revised and expanded,
Cisco IOS Cookbook, 2nd Edition, adds sections on
MPLS, Security, IPv6, and IP Mobility, and
presents solutions to the most common
configuration problems, including: Configuring
interfaces of many types, from serial to ATM and
Frame Relay Configuring all of the common IP
routing protocols (RIP, EIGRP, OSPF, and BGP)
Configuring authentication Configuring other
services, including DHCP and NTP Setting up backup
links, and using HSRP to configure backup routers
Managing the router, including SNMP and other
solutions Using access lists to control the
traffic through the router If you work with Cisco
routers, you need a book like this to help you
solve problems quickly and effectively. Even if
you're experienced, the solutions and extensive
explanations will give you new ideas and insights
into router configuration. And if you're not
experienced--if you've just been given
responsibility for managing a network with Cisco
routers--this book could be a job-saver.
  Building Maintainable Software, C# Edition Joost
Visser,Sylvan Rigal,Gijs Wijnholds,Pascal van
Eck,Rob van der Leek,2016-06-08 Have you ever felt
frustrated working with someone else’s code?
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Difficult-to-maintain source code is a big problem
in software development today, leading to costly
delays and defects. Be part of the solution. With
this practical book, you’ll learn 10 easy-to-
follow guidelines for delivering C# software
that’s easy to maintain and adapt. These
guidelines have been derived from analyzing
hundreds of real-world systems. Written by
consultants from the Software Improvement Group
(SIG), this book provides clear and concise
explanations, with advice for turning the
guidelines into practice. Examples for this
edition are written in C#, while our companion
Java book provides clear examples in that
language. Write short units of code: limit the
length of methods and constructors Write simple
units of code: limit the number of branch points
per method Write code once, rather than risk
copying buggy code Keep unit interfaces small by
extracting parameters into objects Separate
concerns to avoid building large classes Couple
architecture components loosely Balance the number
and size of top-level components in your code Keep
your codebase as small as possible Automate tests
for your codebase Write clean code, avoiding code
smells that indicate deeper problems
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